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Witmer, Marguerite :%W
From: ST, NURSE

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2007 8:59 AM

To: Witmer, Marguerite

Subject: FW: Act 58

ziu/ %mf - 8 PM 2= 0 6

From: Ggntyler@aol.com [mailto:Ggntyler@aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, June 10, 2007 10:51 AM
To: ST-NURSE@state.pa.us
Subject: Act 58

Please reconsider the fees associated with Act 58. Do you realize it will be an additional expense for Pennsylvania Nurses of
$1/125.00 per year. Are you trying to drive nurses out of PA? Why would new RN's want to stay in PA. I searched the California
web site and could not find fees that exorbitant. What are you going to do with the more than $1 million dollars you will
obtain from my hospital co-workers? When you consider some RN's only work on a casual basis, how do you expect them to
maintain their licence? Thank you very much for adding more problems to nursing.

Georgia Gampe RN
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